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SERVICE BULLETIN # 78

TRANSIT DRUM BALANCING METHOD

The purpose of this bulletin is to notify all customers who buy or use transit bus brake drums that
our method of balancing will be changing. Currently we balance all transit brake drums through the use of

welded weights. The new method of balancing will be to balance these drums by removing metal from the
cutside of the band diameter as shown below.

__—BALANCE CUT

This change will be phased in over the next six (6) months starting July 5, 2003 This change will
enable us to balance transit bus drums more efficiently and to improve this product by eliminating the
welding of steel weights to the outside of the drum.

If vou have any questions regarding this change, please contact us at the address and phone number shown
on this bulletin or at salesi@webbwheel .com.



